STRENSALL with TOWTHORPE PARISH COUNCIL

The Village Hall, Northfields, Strensall, York, YO32 5XW
Tel: 491569 Email strensallparishclerk@gmail.com 

MINUTES OF THE NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN MEETING

Held on Tuesday 22nd January at 7.15pm at the Village Hall, Strensall

PRESENT

Mr K Marquis (Chair), Cllr Chapman, Mrs D Hails (Minute Taker), Mrs C Whittle, Mr P Thorpe and Kathryn Jukes (Planning Consultant), Cllr Bolton, Cllr Fisher, Cllr Mrs Nunn

WELCOME

KM welcomed all to tonight’s meeting.

APOLOGIES

Received from Mr John Millett

Update on Pre-submission version of NP 

KM said that the printers had produced sample copies of Strensall and Towthorpe NP, KJ thought the Maps reproduction could have been better.  The maps are not as good, and photos are very (low res).  It was noted that if the proposals map to be incorporated would lose the info not sure what to do there, the group agreed, and no decision was made. KM asked the group are we happy to accept the version and the group agreed they were happy. KJ noticed a couple of tweaks to the map and re-group these with the wording etc. Arrangements made post meeting with the printer for an updated version of the Proposals Map to be provided when the remainder of the Plan books are printed.

Update on Agree Arrangements etc

KM confirmed that he had been round all the businesses and they are happy for all to have a copy displayed. KM said that there would be an article in the Outreach to draw resident’s attention and an insert was going to be in the Outreach to ask residents, if they agree to this version.  KJ pointed out that a questionnaire was to say ie 1,2,3.  KJ to write the questionnaire A4 to A5 with the agree/disagree and comment box.  KJ said that the Inspector wants to see this and also us sharing the NP.  The deadline was discussed and is 12th February 2019.  It was also discussed and decided that posters would be placed around the village on noticeboards.  KM asked if KJ to tweak a letter to be sent to consultees.  KM to check and confirm the list of consultees.  It was asked if Fiona the clerk kindly check email addresses and TF said shouldn’t see a problem with that.  It was decided that KM would speak to Fiona.

KJ suggested to the group that the website needs to be updated to this and should mirror image what goes into the Outreach, we do need to check the documents are larger than before we upload the NP to inc the Character Appraisal and VDS.

Any other business

KM discussed with the group the LP Consultation that he had received a letter from CYC on this.  KJ asked if we were going to be represented at the meeting.  KM didn’t think there was any need.  TF had already responded to say nothing as there is pre-support for NP already in place.

KM mentioned that an invoice had not yet been sent by KJ to the PC – KM would like a copy and KJ will sort out. 
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There was no more business and the meeting closed at 8.10pm

Date of next meeting 26th February 2019












